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A LETTER FROM OUR PTSA PRESIDENTS… 
 
 
Dear Endeavour Families,  
 
What a great year we have had!  We exceeded our goals for both our major fundraisers this 
year.  In the fall, we kicked off the year with a giant success at our Back to School BBQ and 
Walk-A-Thon, with profits reaching over $8,000 more than budgeted.  In the spring, you 
helped us keep up the momentum by supporting the Endeavour 2015 Auction.  The profits 
reached over $33,000, well over the $25,000 budget.   
 
With the overwhelming success of these events, we were able to continue funding programs 
to help enrich the educational experience of our Endeavour Jaguars.  To view a list of the 
many programs PTSA sponsors, please click here.   In addition to these programs, 
Endeavour PTSA is proud to be able to contribute additional funds to Literacy, Science, Art 
and more in order to expand what the school is able to offer.  We were also excited to fund 
the purchase of a mobile laptop cart this year, allowing children to test in their own 
classrooms and expand computer lab hours.   
 
As we wrap up for the year, we want to thank you for your continued support both financially 
and through volunteer hours.  None of this would be possible without each of you!    
 
You have gone above and beyond to   

     
 
 
Enjoy a beautiful summer!  
 
Sarah Ransom and Jessica Mills  
Endeavour PTSA President and Vice-President  

 

Be the Difference Next Year! 

We are currently recruiting Committee Chairs for the following events and programs. Please 
contact volunteers@endeavourptsa.org to sign up or for more information. 

Caring Through Sharing holiday toy drive, Passive Fundraising (box tops, car wash tickets, 
etc.), Spring Social , Welcoming Committee, Culture Night, Movie Days (2x) and Movie Night 
(1x), Science Fair, Reflections: national art competition, Kids Shoppe (holiday store during 
Book Fair), Shuttle Bus. 
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Helpful Links: 

 
Endeavour PTSA Website 

 
PTSA Calendar 

 
Past Issues of Jaguar Print 

 
Endeavour Elementary School Website 

 
Principal’s Corner 

 
Community Flyers 

 

 
 

To unsubscribe, please reply with “unsubscribe” to 
communications@endeavourptsa.org 

 

 

 
 
 

 June 15 – 5th Grade Promotion 

 June 16 – Last day of school for am/pm 

kindergarten 

 June 18 – Last day of school for FDK and 

grades 1-5 (dismissal at 11 am) 

 

 

2015/16: First day of school is September 1st.  

 

 

For a complete district calendar visit: 

Issaquah School District 

 
Every Friday is spiritwear day! 

 

 
LOST and FOUND  

will be donated on  
Friday, June 19 at 7 am. 

 
Please sign in at the office and 

check the bin outside the 
Multipurpose Room. 

 
 

Year End Survey 

Your PTSA is always looking for ways to improve. We'd love 
to hear your thoughts on the 2014-15 school year. Please 
take a minute to answer 10 simple questions through our 
online survey. Your feedback means a lot to us!  Follow this 

link:  2014-15 Endeavour PTSA Survey 

Thank you! Endeavour PTSA 

 
School Supplies 

 
Order online today at www.schooltoolbox.com and let School Tool Box do the work in getting 

your child’s school supplies for 2015/16 ready.   
 

Ordering available until Friday, June 19
th

. 
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